
Please do not allow fracking on the west coast of Newfoundland. I am a resident of Stephenville and 
have concerns about the air pollution, toxic waste water, proper disposal of the waste water, health 
concerns, traffic congestion, and fumes from heavy traffic. There is no one on the panel to represent my 
concerns. It has not yet been proven safe and I do not want to see it happen here. I live here because of 
the environment, the peace and quiet and I do not want to see this ruined.  
A. Hatcher 


